TO:

NPSC Participating Pharmacies

FROM:
Karen Hekeler

RE:

Confidentiality Statement

DATE:

May 19, 2003


To further ensure the privacy of PHI, we recommend that you include a confidentiality paragraph at the bottom of your fax when faxing refill requests to physicians’ offices.

The following paragraph would serve this purpose:

Confidentiality Statement:  This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity addressed above.  It may contain information that is confidential and privileged under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient of the authorized employee or agent of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited and you should notify us immediately by telephone of your receipt of this message and return it to us at the above address by U.S. Mail.

